
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christian Missionary Fellowship 

International, Maryland 

Beloved brethren, 

       We had an awesome time in God’s presence this week as we gathered during 

the joint service. There was a rich sense of the presence of God during the liberating 

praise and worship. The powerful and living word that was spoken by Pastor 

Robinson gave adequate insight and guidance about practical applications of 

servanthood. It was God’s way of inspiring and refreshing us for the work He has 

called us to and saved us for.  

 We have several announcements to make this week. First of all, we are 

pleased again to announce the birth of David Fondong to join the family of Pastor 

Robinson, Sister Elizabeth and Paul. He was born on the 19th, and indeed it was an 

amazing thing for him to be dedicated to the Lord during Sunday’s service.  

 Secondly, after receiving reports for several weeks of outstanding testimonies 

from the ministry in South Africa we express sincere gratitude to everyone who 

invested into praying and giving to support the trip. They were certainly successful 

and far-reaching.  

 Our congregation’s combined efforts through God’s enabling through the 

work of the cross have undoubtedly allowed for accomplishments of divine 

consequence. In light of this new efforts are beginning in order to ensure that this 

unified spirit of mutual collaboration are strengthened right here in our own 

assemblies. At the end of Sunday’s meeting Sister Elizabeth Fondong asked for 

increased participation in the food ministry in Westminster. A roster will be formed 

where each individual in the church will be asked to sign up to bring something to 

eat or drink during one Sunday meeting per month. As a means of starting this 

project off on a good first step, we’d like to request for everyone to bring a dish this 

Sunday.  

 Finally, in addition to all of the announcements we ask for prayers for the 

Pastors of the respective churches because the Bible tells us to pray for all of those 

in authority. We do well by beginning in our own localities by praying for our 

Pastors. We can recall the countless biblical examples where individuals prospered 

spiritually and materially by supporting their spiritual leaders. This week please take 

some time to support your leaders by praying for them.  
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Westminster Assembly: 

 

 Friday (4-30): Prayer 
Meeting at 7:00 p.m.  
 

 Sunday (5-2): Worship 
Service at 10:00 a.m. 

 

 

Riverdale Assembly: 

 

 Monday (4-26): Bible 
Study at 7:00 p.m.  
 

 Friday (4-30): Prayer 
Meeting at 7:00 p.m. 

 

 Saturday (5-1): 
Evangelism at 10:00 a.m. 

 

 Sunday (5-2): Worship 
Service at 10:00 a.m. 
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